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Copy of letter No. 36/5/80-565 T dated 3rd May, 1980 from the Chief Secretary to Government,
Haryana to All Heads of Departments, ete. etc,

Subject : Transfers.

Sir,

s I am directed to invite a referenca to Haryvana Government letter No. 36/5/80-5GS-I, dated the
18th April, 1980 wherein it was directed that the transfers in all the departments should be completed
by the 30th April, 1980 at the latsst. It has coms to the notice of Governm:nt that the certan
departments had not been able to complete this work by the 30th April, 1980, The period was, there-
fore, extendcd by three days. It was not heen decided that these shall be complete ¢gmbargo on transfers
after the 3rd May, 1980. :

ks Ir; is requastr;d that action in the matter be taken accordingly .
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